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Next Meeting 
The next scheduled meeting of the Fire 
Chiefs Association will be held on 
Thursday, January 6, 2022 7:00 p.m. 
at Fort Totten located at Building 208, 
Fort Totten Bayside Queens, NY. The 
meeting will be followed by a hot and 
cold buffet. Proper I.D. required.  Doors 
will open and refreshments will be 
available at 6:00 PM. (We’re Back!)  

Guest Speaker 
The Executive Board is pleased to announce that  
Chief of Department Tom Richardson will be our 
guest speaker at the January 6, 2022 meeting.  As 
the FDNY and the country continue to recover from 
this global crisis, we are grateful to have the support 
and guidance of our senior leadership. Speakers at 
upcoming meetings will be the Fire Commissioner, 
Chief of Operations, and a pension section question 
and answer with Albert Connolly. 

Upcoming Meetings 
The Board is pleased to announce a return to our 
regular meeting schedule for 2022. Our Fort Totten 
meeting dates will be: 
Thursday January 6 
Thursday February 3 
Thursday March 3 
Thursday April 7 
Stay tuned for the guest speaker line-up. 

Christmas Dinner 
Our annual Christmas Dinner was quite intimate at 
The Inn at New Hyde Park in Nassau County. It 
was a wonderful evening for all that attended. We 
heard from the Chief of Department, and UFOA 
Chiefs Rep. Paul Mannix. 
SERGEANT AT ARMS    -    JANUARY MEETING 

QUEENS TRUSTEE – MARK FERRAN 

 

Lottery Prizes 
NYSE: Chief Jim Miller (B-3) hit 
the $100 door prize. Chief Mike 
Meyers (Safety) and Chief Gerry 
Bonfiglio (Haz-Mat) both hit for 
$500 in our 50/50.  
Christmas Dinner: Chief Paul 
Mannix (UFOA) hit the $100 door 
prize. Matty Palmer (Con Ed) and 
Chief John Matthews (B-17 Ret.) 
both hit for $250 in our 50/50. The 
January lottery prize will be $1000.  

April in Apple 
April in Apple has been postponed again until 
further notice. 

Big Buck Extravaganza 
We will begin selling our Big Bucks Extravaganza 
tickets at the February meeting. Get in on the action 
early. Contact any board member or trustee if you 
have any special number requests. This fundraiser 
generates the income needed for our scholarship 
program. Your support is greatly appreciated! 

2022 Membership Dues 
2022 dues for Active and Honorary members are 
$70.  Dues for members retired on or after 1/1/2002 
are $35.  Dues for members retired before 1/1/2002 
are $20.  A separate mid-January mailing will be 
sent out containing dues information and 
membership cards. Automatic deductions for 
retirees will be available. Instructions will be 
provided in the dues mailing. The dues received are 
the lifeblood of the organization. Your support 
helps fulfill our mission.  
 

Mark Your Calendars…. 

NEXT UFOA MEETING (A.M.) - JAN. 13, 2022 
FEBRUARY FCA MEETING     - FEB. 03, 2022 

 


